
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

         

 

Wells town council 
Wells Community hospital,  

mill road, wells-next-the-sea, 

 Nr23 1rf 

Clerks’ report written for the meeting to be 

held december 2014 & prepared 21.11.14 

 

1. Norfolk County Council is currently engaged in public consultation concerning 
their 2015 – 2018 Budget; the deadline for any response is the 19th December 
2014. £12.9 million of savings need to be made and there will be changes to service 
delivery. I have received information that the Wells Recycle Centre could again be 
at risk and that there may be further cuts to the funding of school/college transport 
subsidies. NCC is also asking if they should consider an increase of its share of the 
Council Tax by 1.99%. Full details can be found at 
www.norfolk.gov.uk/budgetandservices . Does the Town Council wish to formally 
respond to the consultation? 
 

2. Councillor MacCallum has met with the licensee of the Golden Fleece Public 
House and he has agreed to move the bench from Staithe Street. 
 

3. As requested I have written to the Health Centre and British Telecom to ask if 
parking can be found for any of the Royal Mail vans. The Health Centre have 
replied to say they cannot help and I have had no reply from BT 
 

4. Two new stand pipes have now been installed at the West End Allotments. 
 

5. During the Christmas Period the Town Council Office will be closed on 25th / 26th 
December and 1st/2nd January. 
 
 
 

 
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

Greg Hewitt Town Clerk   01328 710564         clerk@wellstowncouncil.org.uk 

http://www.norfolk.gov.uk/budgetandservices

